PRESCHOOL NEWS



Invoices

We would like to remind parents that we reserve the right to reduce the hours of childcare until full payment is settled.

Nativity Tickets

The nativity tickets will be distributed from next week, in a sealed envelope with your child's name on.

If you haven't already bought your ticket please do so this week. Thank you.

Just a reminder that it is not a normal preschool afternoon, children must be accompanied by an adult from 1.00pm

Safety in cars

We would like to share our concerns for the safety of the children in cars, please take the time to fasten them up in their car seat even for a short journey. Thank you.

It is the driver's responsibility to ensure that children under the age of 14 years are restrained correctly in accordance with the law.

https://www.childcarseats.org.uk/the-law/cars-taxis-private-hire-vehicles-vans-and-goods-vehicles/

Healthy Lunch Box

Can we please remind you that we have a Healthy Eating Policy which is dictated to us by the government and our Local Authority.

The government recommend that children have a limited amount of sugar and salt in their diet. This means a healthy balanced packed lunch box too. This will also apply once the children move on to Primary School.

Children can have a small chocolate biscuit or cake but not a full packet of sweet or chocolate.

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

Christmas Party—Wed 12th Dec

Please can you let us know if your child is attending the Christmas party by returning the Christmas party slip as we need to get organised and order the food. Thank you

There will be no packed lunch on that day everybody will have a Christmas dinner as we don not do party food.

If it is your child normal afternoon it will be just £1.00 for the food.

There will be no late club on that day. Thank you.



Church Service this Christmas

Nativity Service: Sunday 9th Dec @ 10.30

Carols by Candlelight: Sunday 16th Dec @ 6.30pm

Carols in the carpark: Thursday 20th Dec @ 7.00pm

Christmas Eve Service: Festival of light: 6.00 pm

Christmas Day Service: @10.00 am

Our First Nativity

First Nativity 2

The Preschool Children are presenting their 'First Nativity 2' on :

Friday 14th December 2018 from 1pm

As we are a large preschool and only have a limited space in the church, this will be a ticket only performance. Tickets (£2.50 per ticket) are on sale now and will be restricted to 2 per family.

PLEASE NOTE: this is a non-pupil afternoon, all children must be accompanied at all times by an adult as preschool is closed and there will be no late finishes. If your child is not attending the nativity they must be picked up at 12pm.

Please stay after the performance to enjoy a coffee and mince pie, remember we are a charity and all profits go back into the preschool to provide for your children.